
Florida 
Power 
CO"PO"ATION 

July 8, 1994 

Ms. Blanco S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
101 East Gaines Street 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0870 

Re: Docket No. 940001-EI 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

JAMES A. MCGEE 
SENIOR COUNSEL 

This will confirm that the forms filed on June 27, 1994, for Florida Power 
Corporation's FPSC 42Ys are, in fact, for the month of April and not May as 
incorrectly identified on the Form 423-1 and 423-1 (a). The information contained 
within the reports is for the month of April. Those documents were filed under 
Document Number 06389-94 for the Confidential filing and 06390-94 for the 
edited filing. As discussed witlt Ms. JoAnne Jackson of your office, it is our 
understanding that we need not file any amended reports and that this letter will 
serve as sufficient notice of the correction for the above forrr.s. 

Please acknowledge your receipt and filing of the above on the enclosed 
copy of this letter and return same to me. 

JAM:djl 
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